
May 3, 2022 
 
 
Good evening, 
 
I have previously submitted my resignation to be effective May 9th. 
 
I would like to inform the board that as the moving process has taken place, I am 
going to be laying my head in Twin Mountain until May 14th. 
 
I would like to gladly offer to extend my resignation to be effective May 14th 
which would allow me to attend the May 11th School apportionment committee 
meeting at which time I will announce that Chris Pappas will be taking over that 
seat as a select board of Carroll representative. 
 
This has been a long road to get to where we are and I would like to do my part 
and help the town by representing them on this matter on May 11th. 
 
I appreciate any consideration for this extension and have my resignation to be 
effective on May 14th. 
 
Rob 


